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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
 
The Council of the City of Parksville hereby gives notice, in accordance with Section 59 of the 
Community Charter Act of BC, of an opportunity for citizens and businesses to make representation to 
Council with respect to the proposed "Business Licence Amendment Bylaw, 2018, No. 1483.2". 
 
The purpose of the amendment is to temporarily prohibit non-medicinal cannabis related activities in 
the City of Parksville. This interim measure will allow Council to design a regulatory framework for the 
City that takes into consideration the results of the recent public engagement survey and 
recommendations from staff on a tailored approach to cannabis legalization.  
 
Representations may be in writing, via email or as a delegation before Council at the open Council 
meeting to be held on Monday, May 7, 2018, at 6 pm in the Forum at Parksville Civic and Technology 
Center, 100 Jensen Avenue East, Parksville, BC. 
 
Persons wishing to make representation in writing or to appear as a delegation before Council must 
have their submission received at the City of Parksville's Administration Department, 100 Jensen 
Avenue East by noon on Wednesday, April 25, 2018. 
 
A copy of the proposed bylaw may be viewed on the City’s website [Quicklinks - Newsroom / Public 
Notices] or in person at the City of Parksville's Administration Department, 100 Jensen Avenue East, 
during regular office hours (8 am to 4 pm) weekdays, excluding statutory holidays. For further 
information please contact the Administration Department at 250 954-3070. 
 
 
AMANDA WEEKS 
Deputy Corporate Officer  
 
 
Posted: April 18, 2018 at 9 am  


